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Hello everyone, 
 
January began with a very slow start, as we expected. Our main focus in the kitchen was keeping labor 
extremely tight, maintaining very low par levels on all food items, and driving sales as much as possible. 
The slowness of January was somewhat uplifted with the prospect of dine-around bringing us big business.  
 
Dine around proved to be a huge help for driving revenue in January. Historically dine around always starts 
slow for the first 1-4 days, and then we slide into a groove of very steady weekday services, with extremely 
busy Friday and Saturdays. Lunch dine around was not as popular as dinner, but that has historically been 
the case and we were expecting that. Dinner on the other hand, was very popular this year. The burrata 
salad and cauliflower appetizers were a hit, and the clear winner for dinner was our ling cod dish (which 
might make an appearance in some form on our next menu...).  
 
I am very proud to say that on the 22nd, we broke our sales record! It was an absolutely crazy day, with 
an astonishing amount of food and beverage sold. We are hoping to see these 30k+ days in the spring and 
summer and hopefully this will become a norm for us once we get fully staffed up. 
 
I am in the process of working on our spring menu, which will see lots of tweaks and changes to the menu. 
Most of the changes will occur on our heavier winter dishes, and the whole menu will get “lightened up” 
a bit moving into the spring season. We are working on some nice new pasta dishes, fish dishes, new 
pizzas and some interesting cold appetizers.  
 
Next up, we are looking to our feature four-course Valentines menu, which will run from Feb. 11th-Feb. 
14th. This menu pushes our limits a bit in terms of creativity and execution, and will feature a beef duo 
dish, oysters, fresh stuffed pasta, and a beautiful dessert from Chef Moein.  
 
Staffing has remained tight, as we have had six kitchen members contract COVID in the past month. It has 
been difficult, but myself and Chef Mark have been able to cover the holes, and we’ve made it through so 
far. I am in the process of hiring a pastry assistant for Chef Moein to help alleviate some of his heavy 
workload and hope to have him in place by mid-February. I am beginning to post ads and pre-hire in 
preparation for ramping up our staffing levels going into the spring. I am very focused on getting my 
staffing levels above what is needed, in anticipation of a fully opened and extremely busy spring and 
summer. We have had no voluntary turnover in the month of January.  
 
Hope you all are healthy and happy! 
 
Chef Matt 


